
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

As previously mentioned, we are delighted that the children in Reception / Primary 1 

will avail of the opportunity to take part in Shared Education this year in partnership 

with Lisnadill Primary School.  Our focus is on creating an inviting and stimulating 

outdoor play learning area for all Foundation Stage children to avail from.  

 

Children from St Francis of Assisi Primary School will travel to Lisnadill Primary School 

on the following dates to take part in outdoor play activities: 

 

Thursday 11th October 2018  

Thursday 17th January 2019 

Thursday 9th May 2019 

 

NB: Children will need a raincoat and welly boots for each of the play dates 

above. Your child’s name should be clearly marked on their coat and on each boot! 

The welly boots will be kept in school for outdoor play. 

 

We will return to school in time for school dinners. 

 

In addition to the above dates, two trips have also been planned. The cost of both trips 

is funded through our Shared Education Project. Further details will follow in due 

course.  

 

 

Please retain this letter for reference. 

  

__________ 

Mrs Feena Hughes                                                                                                 

Principal  

Date Activity Venue 

Monday 10th December 2018  Santa’s Reindeer  

 

Navan Centre & Fort 

 

Thursday 14th March 2019 

 

Play Park Palace Stables, Armagh   

 

Term 3 End of year trip to be confirmed 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel: (028) 37531284 

Fax: (028) 37539633 
  

Email:    info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 

St. Francis of Assisi Primary School 

mailto:info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk
http://www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk/

